
 

                                       

                                                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I can’t believe we are starting the last half term of the school year.  I hope you all enjoyed the half term 

break.   

 

Reading Books 

The children will continue to have 2 books on a Monday to last them until the 

following Monday.  Please make sure that you are reading with your child three 

times each week and that you sign their reading record every time you read.  

 

Absences 

Please remember to inform the school if your child is going to be absent by ringing the office. 

 

Homework 

We will continue to hand out spellings every Monday to learn by Friday.  Year 1 children will continue to have 

either a homework sheet or a maths based game/activity to complete.  Year 2 children will continue to have 

Rock Stars as their homework again this half term.  It is so important that the year 2 children know their 

times tables with fluency.  It will really help them next year.   Spellings are on the website every Monday 

night should your child forget their folder, as well as a brief explanation of what the children will be doing in 

maths and English that week. 

 

PE Kits and Uniforms 

Please remember to name all of the children’s clothing.  Our days for P.E. will continue to be on a Monday and 

Thursday. 

 

Snacks and Drinks 

Snacks can be fruit, healthy cereal bars and plain biscuits. If you send a snack into school, please avoid 

chocolate covered snacks.  Could you also make sure that the children have a water bottle that stays in 

school Monday to Friday.  We will send it home every Friday for a wash.  Please remember that we are a 

healthy school and we only allow plain water in their classroom water bottles.   

 

Now that the weather is warmer, it would be useful if the children had sun cream in school.  Please don’t also 

forget coats.  Northumberland weather can change very quickly and we don’t want children standing in 

doorways so they don’t get wet because they came to school without a coat.  Unless it is pouring, we will 

always try to get the children outside for fresh air during playtimes.   

 

This half term we will be going on a school trip to Clarty Commandos.  The children will be able to put all 

their PSHE skills to work as well as learning how to use small tools.  More information to follow.   

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Any questions, as always please ask.   

 

Many thanks 

 

Nic Foy 
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